
	
	

	
NJCU	is	pleased	to	offer	health	care	coverage	including	medical,	dental	and	prescription	coverage	to	
eligible	employees	through	the	New	Jersey	State	Health	Benefits	Program.		The	Open	Enrollment	Period	
for	New	Jersey	State	Health	Benefits	Program	(SHBP)	is	held	once	each	year	in	October.		All	changes	
become	effective	for	the	next	calendar	year	(January	1).		Employees	who	wish	to	change	their	health	
and/or	dental	benefit	plans	and/or	drop	or	add	coverage	for	family	members	can	do	so	during	the	
annual	open	enrollment	period.			
	
Prescription	Plan		
	
The	Prescription	Drug	Program	helps	meet	the	cost	of	drugs	prescribed	for	employees	and	their	eligible	
dependents.		There	is	a	co-payment	for	each	30-day	supply	when	purchased	at	a	retail	pharmacy.		The	
copays	vary	based	on	health	plan	coverage	and	type	of	drug.			
	
There	is	also	a	mail	order	component	to	the	program	designed	for	those	taking	prescription	medications	
on	an	ongoing	basis.		The	mail	order	program	allows	up	to	a	90	day	supply	of	medication	with	various	
copays	based	on	health	plan	coverage	and	type	of	drug.			
	
For	additional	information	please	refer	to	the	Prescription	Drug	Plans	Member	Handbook	
	

http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions/pdf/handbook/hp0506.pdf

